
What’s going on? 
Our flying club has another solo student!  
Aubree McGiffen soloed on June 23rd in the 

Jabiru.  This 17 year old got a bit sidelined 

with the 

quarantine, 
but as 

soon as we 

could get 
back in the 

air she was 

ready to 

pick up 

where she 

left off. Ed 

has soloed 

4 students! 

Our meeting on June 16th turned into a 

mini fly-in and cookout.  It was a great 
night for flying and we hope to have more 

meetings like this!  Our next scheduled meeting is 

July 21st at the hangar. Until next time, fly safe!
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